TAMARISK VILLAGE
DELEGATE AREA

ANNUAL MEETING OF THE MEMBERS

NOVEMBER 01, 2017
MINUTES

CALL TO ORDER

The meeting was called to order by Tamarisk Village delegate Amy Provstgaard at 7:00 pm.
Association Manager Steve Rippy and Association Office Manager Amie Martin were also in attendance.

ESTABLISH NOTICE
It was established that notice was sent out as required in the Battlement Mesa Service Association Declarations.
QUORUM
A quorum was not established with 17 lots represented, 4 in person and 13 by proxy.
APPROVAL OF MINUTES
The minutes could not be approved without a quorum.
FINANCIAL REPORT
Mr. Rippy explained the financial report from January 1, 2017 through September 30, 2017.
GENERAL DISCUSSION
David Bruce asked why the recycle dumpster is so inconvenient and not user friendly.  
Mr. Rippy explained that the recycle facility where the dumpster is unloaded has stated that they will no longer take our recyclable’s if they continue to get un-recyclable products.  We are researching curbside recycling but we know that we will not get the same trash pickup service we get now if we change service providers.  The Board of Directors is looking at solutions.  
David Bruce asked if the waterfall maintenance is done in house or if we use a contractor.

Mr. Rippy explained that the BMMD uses an employee to do the maintenance unless it is and electrical issue or a pump issue then a contractor is called in.

Sandra Nolan stated that the black top trail above Rainbow trail in need of some maintenance.  She is wondering if BMSA will be repairing that trail.  Also, she is wondering if BMSA cleans up dog poop off of the trails.
Mr. Rippy explained that those trails were replaced four years ago for approximately $300,000.  He will walk the path and see what needs to be repaired.  BMSA does not clean up any dog poop.  That is the responsibility of the pet owners.

ADJOURNMENT
The meeting adjourned at 7:53 pm.
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